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TAN-OK NI ILOCANO: FESTIVAL OF FESTIVALS

In support of the City of Batac’s participation in the 2025 edition of the "Tan-
ok ni Ilocano: Festival of Festivals" on February 15, 2025, the City Government of
Batac is requesting to excuse dancers of the said contingent to be excused from their

classes. The same is hereby granted and said dancers are excused from their classes
on February 5, 11,13-14, 2025.

Attached is the communication from the City Government of Batac for
reference.

For information and guidance.
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February 10, 2025

City Schools Division Superintendent
City of Batac

ANSELMO R. ALUDINO '
‘Bv j

SUBJECT: TAN-OK FESTIVAL OF FESTIVALS 2025
Request to excuse dancers of the City of Batac
for Tan-ok Festival of Festivals 2025

Dear Mr. Anselmo,
Greetings of festivity!

The Tan-ok ni llocano Festival of Festivals will be conducted by the Provincial Government of llocos Norte
as part of the 207" Founding Anniversary of the Province of llocos Norte. This celebration offers a chance
to showcase our City while raising the bar in cultural performances in the province. The City's participation
in this festival will further boost our sense of pride, cohesion, and greatness among Bataquefios, we extend
our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support in contributing to the success of our events and activities.

We are pleased to inform you that the City Government of Batac will take part in the yearly Tan-0k ni
llocano Festival of Festivals of the Province of llocos Norte on February 14, 2025, at the Marcos Stadium,
Laoag City.

In this regard, we kindly request your approval to excuse the dancers from their classes during the following
scheduled rehearsals.

February 5 — Blockings

February 11 — Opening Number Rehearsals
February 13 — Technical Rehearsais

February 14 — Opening Ceremony Rehearsals
February 15 — Tan-ok ni llocano Festival of Festivals

Moreover, we kindly seek your consideration in allowing the dancers to take any exams or complete any
school tasks scheduled on the said dates at a later date. Thank you and we look forward to your positive
response.

Should you have any questions and/or inquiries you may contact our City Tourism and Events Office
through, Mr. Jeremy Fernandez, Mobile No. (0919)-099-0535 or via email at tourismbatac@gmail.com.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

GR: TD. CHUA
City Mayor
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